
February 19, 2021 

Diana Hawryluk 
Executive Director, City Planning and Development 
City of Regina 
2476 Victoria Avenue 
Regina, SK  S4P 3C8 

Re:  City Centre Core Partnership Framework and Action Plan 

Dear Ms. Hawryluk, 

Thank you for the opportunity to participate in the development of the City Centre Core 
Partnership Framework and Action Plan on behalf of the Regina Downtown Business 
Improvement District (RDBID). 

The Regina Downtown Business Improvement District is a strong supporter of a cohesive city core 
that ties together key districts in the heart of our City.  The coordinated development of Evraz 
Place, the Warehouse District and Downtown Regina, along with The Yards, Taylor Field and 
Saskatchewan Drive will be key to a resilient and cohesive City Centre that all residents can be 
proud of. 

Over the past year, RDBID, along with the City of Regina and our counterparts at the Warehouse 
District and REAL, have worked together to develop the City Centre Core Partnership Framework 
and Action Plan.  After many thoughtful conversations, we finalized a vision for our City Centre 
that we will collectively work towards.  The Regina Downtown Business Improvement District is 
proud to endorse the City Centre Core Partnership Framework and Action Plan.   

We look forward to working with you and our partners on its implementation and continued 
refinement over the coming years.   

Please feel free to contact me at jveresuk@reginadowntown.ca should you have any questions. 

Best regards, 

Judith Veresuk 
Executive Director 
Regina Downtown Business Improvement District 

cc. Mr. Mike MacNaughton, RDBID Chair
Ms. Leasa Gibbons, Warehouse District BID
Mr. Tim Reid, REAL
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